
 

5055 North Point Parkway 
Alpharetta, GA  30022 

Karl Tucker 
Director - State & Local Government Affairs 
908-758-0808 
karl.tucker@verizon.com 

March 22, 2021 

Via Electronic Filing 
Director 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, PO Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 

 
Re: MCI Communications Services, Inc. Notice of Corporate Name Change 

Dear Director: 

MCI Communications Services, LLC d/b/a Verizon Business Services (“MCICS LLC”), a 
certified interexchange long distance service provider, respectfully notifies the Missouri Public 
Utilities Commission (“Commission”) of its name change from MCI Communications Services, 
Inc. (“MCICS, Inc.”) as the result of its conversion from a corporation to a limited liability 
company effective June 30, 2020.  MCICS LLC has registered the new name with the Missouri 
Secretary of State and the corresponding documents are attached.  We respectfully request that 
the Commission update its records to reflect this change in corporate name.  
 
This change will have no impact on the provision of services by MCICS LLC, nor its 
management or operations. The transaction does not result in a change to customers' rates, 
terms, and conditions of services offered to customers.  Customers were notified of the name 
change via a bill message on May bills.  The EFIS contacts are current for MCICS LLC. 
 
Any questions you may have regarding this matter should be directed to my attention at 
karl.tucker@verizon.com or 908-758-0808. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
          

Karl Tucker 
Enclosure 
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